
 
  

 COUNCIL, 24 JANUARY 2018 
 

REPORT OF CABINET 
 
 
12 HRA SITES JV PROCUREMENT – ENTERING INTO A LIMITED LIABILITY 
PARTNERSHIP 
 
 
A report due to be considered by Cabinet on 17 January 2018 (attached) gave 
details if he outcome of the review of the procurement process for the regeneration 
of 12 sites that had previously been agreed by Cabinet. The report also seeks 
approval from Cabinet on the ward of Preferred Bidder status, summarises the 
rational for the venture and provides information on the consultation and 
procurement process. 
 
Subject to approval by Cabinet, Council is recommended:  
 
To make an application to the Secretary of State, where required, for the 
disposal of property and land (the precise areas of land to be decided by the 
Lead Member for Housing after consultation with the Director of 
Neighbourhoods) under section 32(2) of the Housing Act 1985. 


